
Dear Marty,

Thanks for hosting and moderating ASCO’s discussions and debates during optometry’s greatest
quarter century of change. You’ve earned the peace and tranquility of retirement. Enjoy it to the
fullest!

Best wishes,

Scotty

Clifford Scott, OD, MPH
President, New England College of Optometry
ASCO Board member
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